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Staff Report Item 6 
 

TO:   East Bay Community Energy Executive Committee 
 

FROM:  Melissa Brandt, Senior Director of Public Affairs and Deputy General Counsel  
 
SUBJECT:  Legislative Program  

 
DATE:   September 28, 2018   
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Recommendation:  
 
Discuss and provide feedback on current Board approved Legislative Program.  
 
Background and Discussion  
 
On July 18, 2018, EBCE staff brought forth and the Board discussed and approved with minor 

modifications a proposed Legislative Program for EBCE.  The purpose of the Legislative 

Program was to outline the legislative priorities and stances of EBCE with the intent to inform 

customers, representatives, and policymakers of EBCE’s stances on the myriad of public 

policies that intersect with EBCE’s priorities, programs, and services. Due to the time 

sensitive nature of the legislative session ending in August 2018, the Board approved the 

Legislative Program, but requested that staff return to the Board in the fall with the 

Legislative Program for further review and refinement.   

 

Now that the legislative session has concluded and the EBCE Board has reconvened, further 

discussion is warranted to ensure that the Legislative Program adequately captures the 

priorities of the EBCE Board.  After discussion with and feedback from the Executive Board, 

EBCE staff intends to bring an amended version of the Legislative Program to the full Board at 

its October meeting for approval.   

 
Fiscal Impact  
No known fiscal impact 
 
Attachments 
 

A. Current Board-approved Legislative Program 


